

Hassan & Hassan (Advocates) Hassan & Hassan (Advocates) [hassanandhassan@gmail.com]

Friday, January 26, 2018 11:08 AM Sent:

maqsood.jatt@gmail.com; potatosociety696@gmail.com To:

Subject: **Smog Commission**

26 January 2018

Attention: Ch. Mohammad Maqsood Ahmed Jatt, Vice President, Okara Potato, Vegetable & Fruit Growers Co-operative Society

Dear Magsood:

Thank you for your letter dated 18 January 2018. It is good to know of your interest in the environment and the work of the Smog Commission.

Had your communication been received in time, I would have tabled your offer for inclusion in the Smog Commission in the second meeting of the Smog Commission that was held on 13 January 2018. We then completed our membership after co-opting additional members and appointed specialist Committees.

The Smog Commission will next meet at the end of February or early March 2018 to review the recommendation of the Committees and finalize its final Report and Recommendation to the Lahore High Court. This was duly reported for the approval of the Lahore High Court in its Order dated 15 January 2018.

I thank you for your interest in our work. If you have any specific suggestions for the Commission, please let me know and I will share these with the Committees and the Commission at its meeting.

With best regards. Dr. Parvez Hassan

The sender has requested acknowledgement of receipt of this email

NOTICE

This communication (including any attachment) contains information that is privileged, private and confidential and is intended for the use of the addressee only. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the Sender by reply e-mail and delete it from your system without using, disseminating, distributing or reproducing it in any way. We regret the error and thank you for your cooperation.